
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

March 16th Club Meeting

REMINDER: Next week 
(March 16) we will meet at the 
Oshkosh Boys and Girls Club in 
downtown. There will be a 
roundtable at Robbins. Thanks!

4th Annual Battle on Bago

Thank you to everyone who 
volunteered, coordinated and 
attended the fourth annual Battle 
on ‘Bago fishing tournament and 
charity event. Totals are still 
being tabulated, but one thing is 
certain – this was one of the 
most fun and best publicized 
installments of this great event.

Keep watching The Hub for 
further details. 

WineFeast

The annual WineFeast –
fundraiser for the Boys and Girls 
Club of Oshkosh will be held on 
April 2. Sponsors are still needed 
as are volunteers AND 
attendees. Watch for a sign up 
sheet at the meeting and it’s 

literally one stop shopping for 
everything – including raffle 
tickets to win Groceries for a 
Year from Festival Foods! There 
is very limited space for the 
Cellar Selection portion of the 
event – reserve yours today!

Weekly Drawing

Each week one lucky Southwest 
Rotarian wins an outstanding 
selection of prizes. There are a 
couple ways to get involved. 
First, if you have something to 
donate (items that advertise your 
business or organization are a 
good start, but larger things like 
a new automobile or a vacation
package would also be 
acceptable) contact Vicky 
Schroeder. 

Second, if you want to win the 
weekly prize you have two 
options: 1) Rotarians that are 
Sustaining Paul Harris Fellows 
($100/year pledge with a goal of 
$1,000) are eligible; 2) Get a 
second entry by donating 
$2/week to our club’s fund at the 
Oshkosh Community 
Foundation (Kathy Hanson will 
gladly arrange for these 
donations to be added to your 
Rotary bill).  Good luck!

Topic: “Brad Larson: Oshkosh Public 
Museum”
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

March 16

March 23

March 30

At The Boys & Girls Club

Oshkosh Farmers Market

Dr. Donald Viegut, OASD 
Superintendent

Recurring Events
2rd Mon.
(March 
14)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events

April 2

April 9

WineFeast

The Second City at The 
Grand Opera House

Volume 39, Issue 34 – March 9, 2011

Page 1                                                                                                   P.O. Box 1202, Oshkosh, WI 54903-1202  



New Website
Thanks Craig Burnett for a 
complete redesign of our club’s 
website. Not only does, 
www.oshkoshrotarysouthest.org
look better, but it is more 
functional than ever. 

Some highlights:
A new look - including 
information for the general 
public and a private “members 
only” section.

Public features include the club 
calendar (importable into 
Outlook with a single click); 
Rich Site Syndication (RSS) for 
calendar events; improved site 
search; auto-placed news content 
from Rotary International; RI 
online videos; and “share this” 
links so visitors and members 
can spread the good news via 
social media. 

Member-only features include: 
individual member login 
passwords; searchable member 
interest finder; project planners 
describing all the important 
details so members can get 
involved; easier Hub 
distribution.

Easy content management- that 
anybody can do – virtually all 
content will be able to be 
maintained by those with no 
technical knowledge. If your 
committee needs something on 
the site – you now have the 
power to do it, including: self-
service updates by members 
become immediately visible in 
the club directory; you can add 
your own profile photo; update 

personal interest finder to get 
involved with club projects that 
meet your passion; and new 
member can easily and instantly 
be added to our on-line roster. 

What to do today:
1) Login to the new website and 
update your member directory 
listing – especially your Rotary 
interests. Check your email from 
3/2 for complete instructions or 
ask around for help. 

2) If you’re in charge of a 
committee, document how the 
committee works for our project 
planner. Login to the member-
only area of the website, look on 
the left for “project planner” and 
away you go. (If you need an 
example, use “Scholarship” 
project for the information you 
should collect and provide). 
Information should be sent to the 
Club President. 

3) Show your face! Add your 
picture to the member directory. 
The veteran members know you, 
but the new ones may not. This 
is a great way to stay connected 
to your fellow Rotarians. 

4) Still confused? Don’t be 
afraid to play around on the 
website. Experiment with all the 
bells and whistles – don’t worry 
you can’t break it. 

Volunteers are still needed to 
help maintain some content, help 
train new users, and to keep an 
active on-line presence. See 
Craig for more information to 
volunteer your talents. 

Weekly Invocations

March        Mike Lyster

Weekly Greeters                                            

March 9 Steve Poeschl & Wendy 
Schaefers

March 16 Scott Gruel & Bonnie 
Behnke  

March 23  Lorraine Yarborough & 
Becky Metz

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

      

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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